
From: Catherine McNicoll <CatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Danny VaratDannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 3/1/2018 7:07:44 PM
Subject: Fwd: Escort Committee Tuesday - Setzler

Best Regards,
Catherine McNicoll
Director of Legal & Legislative Affairs
Lieutenant Governor’s Office
CatherineMcNicoll@SCStatehouse.gov
803-734-5292 (phone)

Sent from my iPhone

---------- Forwarded message ----------
 
From: "Alisa Painter " <AlisaPainter@scsenate.gov>
Date: Thu, Mar 1, 2018 at 4:55 PM -0500
 
Subject: Escort Committee Tuesday - Setzler
 
To: "Catherine McNicoll" <CatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov>

Senator Setzler asked that I contact the Lt. Governor regarding the Escort Committee for Tuesday’s Joint 
Assembly.  He is not sure he will be able to make the Jt. Assembly, and therefore, cannot be on the Escort 
Committee.  He is appreciative and asked that the Lt. Governor remember him another time.
 
Thank you,
 
Alisa
 
 

  
Alisa W. Painter
Office of Senator Nikki Setzler
803-212-6140
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